
 
 
 
 

Ventura County Department of Airports  
Oxnard and Camarillo Part 150 Noise Studies 

and Camarillo Airport Layout Plan  
  
The Ventura County Department of Airports is launching three major studies in 2023 that 
include an Airport Layout Plan (ALP) for Camarillo Airport and two Part 150 Noise 
Compatibility Studies (one for Camarillo Airport and one for Oxnard Airport).  
 
Each study will include a heavy focus on community outreach and input from members 
of the community, and will incorporate community meetings that all interested Ventura 
County residents are encouraged to attend.    
  
ALP and Part 150 Websites Now Available  
Study websites are now available for the Camarillo Airport Part 150 Noise Compatibility 
Study, Oxnard Airport Part 150 Noise Compatibility Study, and Camarillo Airport Layout 
Plan Narrative Report. Links to the study websites may be found at vcairports.org. 
 
Spanish translations of study websites will be available by the end of January 2023. 
El sitio del estudio sea disponible en Espanol por Enero 2023. 
  
Planning Advisory Committee Applications Are Being Accepted  
The Department of Airports is currently accepting applications for the Part 150 Study 
Planning Advisory Committees (PAC). 
 
To apply visit:  
 

Camarillo Airport: https://cma-noise-study.airportstudy.net/pac-application/ 
Oxnard Airport: https://oxr-noise-study.airportstudy.net/pac-application/  

 
Upcoming Community Meetings  
Community meetings for the ALP for Camarillo Airport will not be held until the spring of 
2023, however the first Part 150 Noise Compatibility Study public information workshops 
have been scheduled.   
 
Camarillo Airport: March 20th, 2023  
 
Oxnard Airport: March 21st, 2023  
 
Time and location to be determined soon and updates will be provided. Please note that 
community meetings will include interpretation in Spanish and Mixteco. 

Las juntas incluyen una interpretacion en Espanol y Mixteco.  
 


